
ARE YOU READY TO VOTE? 

 

Call District Clerk, Stephanie Pollock, at 738-3434, ext. 6 or email spollock@pelhamschools.org 

for all questions regarding voting. 

 

Voter Qualifications 

 

To vote in a School District Budget Vote and Member Election, you must: 

 Be a U.S citizen   

 Be Pelham resident for at least 30 days prior to the election 

 Be at least 18 years old by Election Day 

 Not claim the right to vote elsewhere 

 Be registered with either the County Board of Elections or with the School District Board 

of Registration 

Voter Registration 

 

You are registered if: 

 You are on the Westchester County voters’ registration list and have voted at least once 

in the last four years, or 

 You have personally registered to vote with the School District Board of Registration 

 

To Register with the County: 

o Download form at pelhamschools.org under Need To Know - Voter Information, 

or pick up a form at the District Office or any school office.  Fill in and mail.  

Must be received by the Westchester County Board of Elections before the day of 

the vote. 

 

To Register with the School District: 

o Saturday, April 29, 2017 (10:00 am - 2:00 pm) at District Office, 18 Franklin 

Place 

o Monday, May 8, 2017 (4:00 - 8:00 pm) at District Office, 18 Franklin Place 

 

Absentee Ballot - If You Cannot Get To the Polls 

 

This is a two-step process of filling in and returning an application and filling in and returning 

the ballot: 

 

Download an absentee ballot application at pelhamschools.org under Need to Know - 

Voter Information.  You can also pick up a form at the District Office or any school 

office. 

 

STEP 1:  Fill in the application and return to the District Clerk in person or by mail at 18 

Franklin Place by: 

o 4:00 pm on May 9 if the ballot is to be mailed to the voter, 

o 4:00 pm on May 15 if the ballot will be delivered in person 

 

STEP 2:  Fill in the ballot* and return it to the District Clerk at 18 Franklin Place no later 

than 5:00 pm on the day of the vote, May 16.  Ballots received after that date and time 

will not be counted.   

 

* IMPORTANT NOTE:  Absentee ballot applications are available immediately.  

However, absentee ballots will not be available until May 5 due to this year’s extended deadline 

for receiving prospective candidate nominating petitions. 
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